CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT
Meeting Date: June 16, 2022

From: John Swiecki, Community Development Director

Subject: Use Permit Application 2022-UP-2, 1000 Sierra Point
Parkway, within the SP-CRO Sierra Point Commercial District, to allow the
use of minipigs in medical research and development (R&D) by Bristol-
Myers Squibb.

BACKGROUND

On May 19, 2022, City Council considered the above —referenced application at a public
hearing. With the consent of the applicant the matter was continued to tonight’s meeting so
the applicant could provide additional information regarding the proposal.

As detailed in Attachment 1, the applicant has requested a continuance of 90 days in order to
compile the requested additional information.

RECOMMENDATION

That the City Council continue this matter to the meeting of September 15, 2022.

Attachments

1. Applicant’s Emailed Extension Request

Qﬁh Stveacke Claton L. Holetine

Joﬁ/n Swiecki, Community Development Director ng Holstine, City Manager
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ATTACHMENT 1

From: Garcia, Ricardo

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 10:49 AM

To: Johnson, Kenneth <kjohnson@ci.brisbane.ca.us>; Swiecki, John <johnswiecki@ci.brisbane.ca.us>; Padilla,
Ingrid <ipadilla@ci.brisbane.ca.us>

Cc: Geist, Beth <Beth.Geist@bms.com>

Subject: RE: Use Permit Application 2022-UP-2 - Public Hearing May 19th City Council Meeting

Hello Ken.

We've been talking internally about the additional information requested by the City Council during last week’s
meeting, and there are two issues that we’d like to discuss.

First, we want to make sure we have enough time to get them the information they’re requesting and that the
Councilmembers have sufficient time to understand both the high standards that animal care is held to at BMS as
well as the essential and limited nature of this work. We realize schedules may be more complex as we enter the
summer. Therefore, we’d like to request an extension of up to 90 days. Would that work for the City?

Second, as we are working to provide the additional material requested by the Council, does staff have any
suggestions about other materials that the Council might find helpful? Have there been any requests for
additional information or new developments since we spoke last week? We would be happy to incorporate those
as further additions to the original request.

Thanks,
Ricardo


kjohnson
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